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DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Tuesday, Sept. 13 
   SCC meeting - 6:00 pm 

Wednesday, Sept. 14 
   Welcome Back BBQ 

Thursday, Sept. 15—11:15 a.m. 
   Matt Gore—The Ginger Ninja Show 

Friday, Sept. 16 
   Teacher PD & Prep Time—No school  

Thursday, Sept. 29 
   Terry Fox Run 

Friday, Sept. 30 
   Pancake Breakfast 

Monday, Oct. 3 
   Picture day 

Tuesday, Oct. 4 & Thursday, Oct. 6 
   Student Progress Conferences for  
   Grades 1 to 9, 3:30 to 7:00 pm 

Friday, Oct. 7 
   Teacher Prep Time—No school 

Monday, Oct. 10 
   Thanksgiving—No school  

   September 7, 2016 

Dear Parents, 
 

The beginning of the year is always exciting. The smiles, the new 

clothes and new book bags add to the excitement of the first 

morning. Our enrolments continue to grow. As of this week we 

have 305 students registered. Our new staff and students are set-

tling in and are a welcome addition to our school community. 

To accommodate our increasing enrolment we are now using 

the former science lab as a classroom.   
 

Our High 5 program continues this year. Our students respond 

very well when we set high expectations for them and our High 

5’s set out those expectations. We will continue to recognize 

when our students are great examples of our High 5’s with High 5 

tickets. At the opening assembly we examined what respect 

‘looks like’ and ‘sounds like’ during assemblies. Classrooms then 

discussed what “respect” looked like in their classrooms, on the 

playground, at home and in the community. This is a great way 

to remind our students that their “learning and growing” extends 

beyond the classroom and the school.   
 

In the next month there will be many opportunities to meet you. I 

am looking forward to seeing you at our pancake breakfast and 

again at Progress Conferences in October. Thank you for filling in 

the volunteer survey and returning it to your child’s classroom 

teacher. As the saying goes “Together Everyone Accomplishes 

More.”   
 

If you have compliments, questions or concerns please contact 

your children’s classroom teacher, Mr. Key or myself.   

Yours in education, 
 

Ms. Kampen   

 

Welcome to … 

… Mrs. Nancy Pavloff who is the Grade 9 homeroom teacher 

… Mr. Orrin Chornekyo who is the Grade 6 homeroom teacher 

… Mrs. Liz Harrison who is our Learning Facilitator and who will be 

working in a variety of classes.   

Osler School     

High 5’s 

Be Respectful 
Be Responsible 
Be Safe 
Be Grateful 
Be Open to Learn and Grow 

Check out our School Website for 
updates, reminders and 

announcements. 
 

Sign up to receive daily email 
notifications with school 

announcements! 
 

Keep up to date on our team 
practices, games and 

competitions. 
 

http://blogs.spiritsd.ca/oslerschool/ 



FUNDRAISING PLAN - Osler School 2016-2017 
 

Fundraising is a way that we can support the many activities that go on at Osler School. Fundraising monies are 

used to pay for sports related costs (uniforms, referees, transportation costs), special guests/events, awards day 

costs, commencement costs, field trip travel and costs, theme activity days and supporting school improvement 

projects. 
 

We are very thankful and appreciative of the support we have received in the past and hope to see that  continued 

support this year. We have outlined a tentative fundraising plan for the year in order to make you aware and plan 

accordingly. Thanks in advance for your support this year! 

Grade 6-9 BOTTLE DRIVE 
 

The grade 6-9 classes will be going on their bi-annual Redberry field trip in May/June. To fundraise for the trip, 
they will be holding a bottle drive on Monday September 12th. Students will be coming around town between 
3:30pm and 5:30pm to collect bottles. 
 

If you won't be around and wish to donate to our bottle drive, please leave your bottles on your driveway 
marked Osler School. If you live out of town and wish to donate bottles, please feel free to drop them off at 
the school anytime this week (during school hours). We will also be making a rural bottle run on Wednesday so 
if you wish for us to stop at your farm or acreage, please call the school by Friday at 306-239-2077. 
Thanks for your support! 
 

NOTE: Grade 6-9 parents: We will be in need of trucks and drivers. If you are able to help out, please email 
Mrs. Lane at michelle.lane@spiritsd.ca 
Thanks! 

Students may purchase milk and juice 

at lunch time.  The price is $1.00.  

You may also buy a beverage card 

which enables you to buy 20 milk or 

juice for $18.00. 

Welcome Back BBQ September 14th 
 

JMSC will be hosting a 

“Welcome Back” barbeque.  

Parents are welcome to join us.  

Orders for parents can be in-

cluded on their youngest stu-

dent’s food order. Community members are 

also welcome to join us. Those orders will be 

taken at the booth. The student order forms are 

due on Monday, September 12th. We look for-

ward to some great burgers and hotdogs for 

lunch! 

Lunch Time for Town Students 
 

Town students are welcome to go home at lunch. 

Our lunch hour is 12:10-12:56. A nourishing lunch 

away from the busyness of the classroom is often a 

great break for students and makes their afternoon 

more productive.   
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September/October 

 Apple Fundraiser led by Div. 2 (K-9 involved in 

selling) 

 

February/March 

 Naval Orange/Grapefruit Fundraiser led by Div. 3 

(K-9 involved in selling) 

Other Fundraising or Donation Opportunities 

(tentative) 

 Kickoff and yearend BBQ 

 Monthly hot lunches (led by SLC/JMSC or individ-

ual classes) 

 Terry Fox Run 

 Remembrance Day 

 Pancake Breakfast 

 Christmas Shoebox or other charitable cause 

 We Day sponsored activities 

 French Carnival (January) 

mailto:michelle.lane@spiritsd.ca


Monthly Hot Lunches 
 

Hot lunches are offered usually once a month throughout the year. The 

purpose of offering a hot lunch is to provide opportunity for the par-

ents to have a break from making lunches. Hot Lunches are optional. 

Funds raised go towards various student activities. Listed below are 

the tentative hot lunch dates for the fall:   

 Wednesdsay, September 14th 

  - Welcome Back BBQ 

 Friday, October 21st 

 Friday, November 25th 

 Friday, December 9th  

  - School Christmas Banquet 

Apple Fundraiser       
 

Our annual fall Apple Fundraiser is underway!  This year, we will be selling our regular apples; Macs, Spartans, Golden 

Delicious, and Red Delicious. We are also excited to add Ambrosia Apples and Gala Apples to our  specialty list. Be-

cause of the severe weather conditions experienced in the Okanogan this year, we have had to raise the prices of our 

“regular” apples to $22 per 20 lb. box. Also, because the “specialty” apples are more difficult and labour 

intensive to pick, they are sold at $26 per 20 lb. box. We thank you, parents, for your continued support and 

help with this very worthwhile fundraiser. All proceeds are directed towards supporting field trips, sports 

teams and trips, special events and guest speakers, uniform and equipment upgrades and other improve-

ments to enhance our school programs. The apples will be arriving at school straight from the orchards on 

October 3rd. The Junior  Monarchs Student Council (JMSC) is proud to sponsor  this event. 

Healthy Snack Program 
 

We are looking for volunteers for our 
Healthy Snack Program.  
 

The Snack Program will run Wednesdays 
and Thursdays. Volunteers would be need-
ed from 10 - 11 am. You can volunteer as 
often or as little as you like.  

 
For more information 
please call or text Kathy 
@ 306-261-3293. 

Terry Fox Run 
The Terry Fox School Run will be held on Thursday, September 29 at 1:15. We will have an assembly in 
the gym prior to the walk. This is the 36th year that the run has been held to raise money for cancer re-
search. Parents and community members are welcome to join us for this event.  More information will be 
sent home. 

Kindergarten is looking for craft supplies that you are no longer 
needing. Items such as feathers, ribbon, beads, buttons, fabric, 
shells, folk art paint, foam pieces, wooden pieces, simple crafts kits 
(for the independent craft center), stickers, stamps, scrapbook pa-
per, styrofoam trays, toilet paper rolls etc. 
would be greatly appreciated. Items can 
be dropped of at the front office or in the 
kindergarten classroom. Thank you for 
supporting our budding little artists!!! 
   
Mrs. Bymoen and kindergarteners 

Student Progress Conferences 
 

Student Progress Conferences will once again be booked online at 

www.schoolinterviews.ca. An email will be sent out the week of Sept 

19th to notify you that bookings have opened. The email will also in-

clude instructions for how to book online! Progress Conferences are 

scheduled for Tuesday, Oct 4th and Thursday, Oct 6th. 

Family Health Information 
 

Chicken Pox 

Common Cold 

Control of Communicable Dis-

eases 
 

Healthy Eating for Meetings 

Vision Problems 

Find more family health info at: 
www.saskatoonhealthregion.ca 
(Search: school newsletter inserts) 

 

HEALTHY STUDENTS = BETTER LEARNERS 

https://www.saskatoonhealthregion.ca/locations_services/Services/health-promotion/Documents/School-Newsletter-Inserts/September/Chicken%20pox.pdf
https://www.saskatoonhealthregion.ca/locations_services/Services/health-promotion/Documents/School-Newsletter-Inserts/September/Common%20cold.pdf
https://www.saskatoonhealthregion.ca/locations_services/Services/health-promotion/Documents/School-Newsletter-Inserts/September/Control%20of%20Communicable%20Diseases.pdf
https://www.saskatoonhealthregion.ca/locations_services/Services/health-promotion/Documents/School-Newsletter-Inserts/September/Control%20of%20Communicable%20Diseases.pdf
https://www.saskatoonhealthregion.ca/locations_services/Services/health-promotion/Documents/School-Newsletter-Inserts/September/Healthy%20Eating%20for%20Meetings.pdf
https://www.saskatoonhealthregion.ca/locations_services/Services/health-promotion/Documents/School-Newsletter-Inserts/September/Vision%20Problems.pdf
https://www.saskatoonhealthregion.ca/locations_services/Services/health-promotion/Pages/School-Newsletter-Inserts.aspx


THANK YOU ! 
 

Last spring I was blessed with receiving the CVAC “Male Coach of the Year” award. I 

wanted to extend my deep felt gratitude and appreciation for being recognized. Thanks to 

Mrs. Lane and Mrs. Milnthorp for nominating me for this privilege. As a coach, you never 

do it alone. So I must thank Mrs. Lane, Mrs. Milnthorp, and Ms. Bodnar for their continuous 

help and going over and beyond to make my job easier. Also, working with many athletes in 

the school makes it rewarding when I see the growth over a season. I am truly rewarded not 

only by the successes, but also by the smiles, enthusiasm, and confidence that athletes show. 

Thanks so much!! 

Mr. Lewchuk 

Cross Country 
 

Students in Grades 4 - 9 are en-
couraged to sign up and be a part 
of our Cross Country team at 
Osler School.  Practices will be 
held twice a week during the 
lunch hour. 
 

There will be two after school 
meets held this fall: 
 

 Monday, September 19th in 
Langham 

 

 Thursday, September 29th in 
Martensville  

 

Our season will wrap up with the 
District meet in Delisle at the old 
golf course on  Wednesday, Oc-
tober 5th. This is a meet that oc-
curs during the school day. 

Gym Clothing 
 

Thank you to everyone who purchased new gym clothing this school year. If 
any students still need new gym clothing, please email Mrs. Milnthorp as soon 

as possible with your clothing needs (tamara.milnthorp@spiritsd.ca) 

Division II Soccer Teams 
 

Soccer practices will begin for Grades 4 to 6 soccer players this week! 

Girls will practice at noon. Boys will practice on Tuesday after 

school (3:15 – 4:30) and at noon on Thursday. The 

soccer players will need to wear running shoes (or 

cleats) and shin guards to all practices. Please watch 

for notes regarding upcoming games and tournaments.  

We look forward to a fun soccer season! 

Division 3 Volleyball Teams 
 
Grade 7-9 Volleyball has started up. Great turnout at the first practice 
last Friday at noon. 

 

Both boys and girls have mini-tournaments in Mar-
tensville this week to kick off the season. 
 

Good luck and have fun! 
Mrs. Lane, Mrs. Klassen, Mr. Cherneyko 
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Matt Gore: The Ginger Ninja 

Thursday, September 15th 11:15 
 

An award winner family entertainer will present a special show 

for our students. Kindergarten students who are not scheduled 

to attend kindergarten that day are welcome to bring their par-

ents and come for the show. 

mailto:tamara.milnthorp@spiritsd.ca





